
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

10 May 2019 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear
 

 
I refer to your request for information received on 9 May 2019.  Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following information. 
 
Does the council /organisation have a freedom camping bylaw? 
 
No. 
 
Does the Council / Organisation refer to either self-containment or certified self-containment in any 
bylaws/regulatory rules? 
 
No. 
 
As per your request, the responses to these questions have also been submitted in the survey link you provided: 
 
https://www

 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Ian McLachlan, Group Manager - Customer & 
Regulatory Services on 06 366 0999 or ianm@horowhenua.govt.nz. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 
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